
 

 
 

Dear Parishioner, 

 

When I drive into the main entry off of 56th Street, I notice that our trees are no longer tiny 

saplings, but have matured. Along our north property line, the evergreen trees are flourishing. 

Prince of Peace parish facilities are also no longer brand new.  

We have settled into an energetic pattern of Masses, classes and celebrations. I think this 

beehive of activity is what a parish is supposed to be like. I feel like I am part of something 

wonderful. We no longer have problems of scarcity, but problems of an overabundance of 

involvement.  

We need more space! After creating a long range pastoral plan, and creating a long range 

facilities plan, we are now ready to take the next step of funding our need for more space. 

I invite you to prayerfully consider making a pledge of 3% of your income each year for the next 

three years, or a one-time gift of 3% of your assets to our Building on Faith capital campaign. 

Commitment Weekend for turning in pledges is December 11 and 12. Please pray your way 

through this decision. Whatever amount you give is between you and God. 

I am so excited! I think you will be also, as you read through the enclosed campaign brochure. 

Our priorities are a new gathering space, classroom and meeting space, a new parish hall, 

youth space and new offices. This will implement our long range vision and will better serve our 

members and attract new families. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Fr. Paul Colling 

Pastor 
 

P.S. Please pray your way through your pledge and bring it to church December 11/12. 
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